
FALL 2023 PASTORAL CARE TRAINING SESSION 
BULLETIN ADS 

 
Version one: 
 
The valuable and free Pastoral Care Outreach Training series will be offered online again this 
fall by the Diocese of Victoria Health Care Committee. Nine sessions will be held via Zoom on 
Saturday mornings from 9:30 – noon, starting on September 23 and running until November 
25, 2023 (with no session on October 7 for Thanksgiving). Participants who attend all sessions 
will receive a Certificate of Completion. Participants will require a phone number and email 
address, a computer, tablet or Smart Phone with speakers, microphone and webcam, a reliable 
Internet connection, and access to Zoom. Bishop Gary Gordon of the Diocese of Victoria feels 
“it is important to have parishioners trained at the ready to provide a caring and compassionate 
experience to those who are most in need.” Previous graduates have commented: “ Loved every 
minute of it!  I would mark all nine session evaluations as EXTREMELY WELL!!!  Each of the 
sessions were rich in the information presented and methods of delivery and discussion.  I have 
appreciated these classes and the beautiful warm-hearted people I have met here. It was very 
motivating and the presentations were excellent. I have learned so much on this journey. My first 
reaction was I don’t have time for this course. It went by so quickly and I gained so much info. I 
am so happy I said ‘yes’.” Please register through your local parish by September 12. For 
further information, please email moiraking@shaw.ca  
 
 
Version two: 
 
The valuable and free Pastoral Care Outreach Training series will be offered online again this 
fall by the Diocese of Victoria Health Care Committee.  Nine sessions will be held via Zoom on 
Saturday mornings from 9:30 – noon, starting on September 23 and running until November 
25, 2023 (with no session on October 7 for Thanksgiving).  Participants who attend all sessions 
will receive a Certificate of Completion. Participants will require a phone number and email 
address, a computer, tablet or smartphone with speakers, microphone and webcam, a reliable 
Internet connection and access to Zoom. Whether you are a member of your parish Pastoral Care 
Team, an Extraordinary Minister of Communion, a member of the Knights of Columbus, CWL 
or St. Vincent de Paul, clergy or religious, caring for a family member, or someone attending as 
a personal undertaking, this training program is important. It will show why those who visit the 
sick are unique and how they can offer more than a friendly visit – they can be the hands and 
face of Christ to others. Bishop Gary Gordon of the Diocese of Victoria feels “it is important to 
have parishioners trained at the ready to provide a caring and compassionate experience to those 
who are most in need.” Please register through your local parish by September 12.  For 
further information, please email moiraking@shaw.ca  
 


